
GYLA submitted an opinion with 
regard to the draft “Pupil’s Code of 
Ethics”
The Georgian Young Lawyers  ᤀ  Association reviewed and submitted the preliminary 
opinion on the draft prepared by the Ministry of Education and Science, that concerns 
introducing of the “Pupils’ Code of Ethics” in the secondary schools.

GYLA sent its preliminary opinion to the Georgian Ministry of Education and Science 
and to 20 pilot schools selected in the frames of the program “the safe school”.
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 Preliminary Comments of the Georgian Young Lavyers\' Association on The 

draft Pupils\' of Ethics
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